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CHURCHES TOGETHER

IN SWINTON AND PENDLEBURY

There will be a meeting of the CTS&P Forum on Tuesday 18 January 2010, 7.30 pm at Worsley Road Methodist Church. Please note the earlier time of this meeting and note that our venue is NOT the same Methodist church as the last meeting!
Worsley Road Methodist Church is just past the junction with the East Lancashire Road, going towards Market Place from the East Lancs, before the entrance to Partington Lane. The rear door to the church building will be open. Those coming in cars should turn into Partington Lane, then immediate first left into Harroby Road, which is at the back of the church. 

Please send apologies to Allan Roberts (marianroberts@tiscali.co.uk tel: 0161 793 0419) or Jenny Bond (jenny@jennybond.co.uk tel: 0161 736 7014).

AGENDA
Items marked with an asterisk have a supporting paper and references to the last minutes are in brackets.

1. Welcome, introductions and apologies
a. A special welcome to Chris Tucker of Salford Council (see item 4) and to John-Paul Lytlle, a student for the priesthood who is shadowing Paul Smith. We'll introduce ourselves to them at this point in the meeting.

b. Apologies have already been noted from St Anne's & St Thomas': Avis Gordon.
2. Opening prayer (John Baxendale)
We should remember in our prayer Joe Newsome, one of the St Charles' reps, who died recently.
3. Minutes of the Wednesday 20 October 2010 meeting*
4. Matters Arising

a. Logo (4.a)
The new logo and revised headed paper were circulated with the minutes of the last meeting.
b. Prisoners of conscience Christmas card campaign (10)
Brief review of how it went.
c. Database (and circulation list)* (13.b)
The latest version of the database has been circulated with this agenda. Now that we are using e-mail more, does the Forum agree that Greater Manchester Churches Together should be added to the database and therefore included in all correspondence? In particular, members should note that this would also mean that they receive a copy of the database.

5. Swinton Neighbourhood Team
Chris Tucker is the Community Development Officer for the Swinton Neighbourhood Team. He will introduce himself, explain what the Team does and explore how we might work together. In particular, he can offer funding for community groups using church premises.

6. Treasurer’s report (5) (Shelagh Hollington)
The accounts presented to the last meeting were circulated with the minutes. 2011 subscriptions are due by 1 February. (Payment should be by cheque for £30, made payable to Churches Together in Swinton and Pendlebury, and sent to: Miss Shelagh Hollington, 18 Torrington Road, Pendlebury, Swinton M27 5ES – or delivered to Shelagh at our meeting.)
7. Week of Prayer for Christian Unity (18-25 January) (12)
a. Our annual service is always on the Sunday evening during the Unity Octave, this year: Sunday 23 January 2011 at 6.30 pm at St Peter's. The preacher is Dr John Jarick. (Click link for more information about him.) The CTBI material is here.
b. There are no specific Greater Manchester Churches Together events during Unity Week but the Unity Letter (plus covering note from Graham Kent and the GMCT commitment) are tabled with this agenda. Churches are encouraged to include the Unity Letter in their newsletters so a version from which you can copy and paste has been sent to those on e-mail.
8. Women's World Day of Prayer (13.a)
Website is here. Shelagh Hollington to report.
9. CTS&P website (4.b)
Please look at our website before the meeting. John Nunn to report. It's here: http://www.churchestogetherinswintonandpendlebury.yolasite.com/ 
10. Advent Prayer Station* (6)
a. Brief review of how it went. A copy of the leaflet produced is included with this agenda.
b. Should it remain in the precinct?
c. Next year Advent begins on 4 December so we would start the prayer station on Saturday 3 December and end on Christmas Eve. Can we cope with an end date so near Christmas?
11. Lent 2011 (11)
Avis Gordon offers the following suggestions for a possible single shared event: 'My first thoughts were around people volunteering to tell us why and how they came to faith in Jesus. This is quite pertinent because I have read in a number of sources recently that we should be ready to tell our story (as St Peter says in his epistle). Another idea was for people to discuss their favourite Bible verse and how it relates to their faith (relevant because of the 400th anniversary of the King James Bible).'
12. Easter programme 
13. Outreach (7)
This item includes outreach together and as individual churches.

a. At the last meeting there was a brief discussion about the possibility of using the CTS&P Christmas leaflet more widely than just at the precinct, eg in local hotels. Do we want to discuss this further?
b. Reports from individual churches.

14. Ministers' meeting (Chich Hewitt)
15. Youth Committee (John Nunn)
16. Any other business
17. Future meetings
a. Already agreed: Tuesday 10 May 2010, 7.30 pm, at Manchester Road Methodist Church. This will be the AGM. Please note the change of date from 18 May.
b. Can we fix the next one now?
18. Prayer leader for the next meeting
19. Closing Prayer (John Baxendale)
____

Tabled information
· The 2011 united services schedule of the Moorside Road family of churches.

· GMCT Unity Letter with covering note and GMCT commitment.







